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MEMO 
 

 
Date:  September 15, 2017 
 
To:  Board of Directors 
 
From: Roni Luckenbill, CEO 
 
Subject: Girl Scouts Outdoor Experience  
 
 

In preparation for the Girls Scout Outdoor Experience presentation, please review More Than S’mores:  
Successes and Surprises in Girl Scouts’ Outdoor Experiences (Attachment G), a report from the Girl 
Scout Research Institute. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Attachment F 


